
Shetland HVDC Project
Marine Licence Consultation Response Update

Come and talk to us
In July 2019, Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission held two consultation 
events in Lerwick and Wick to consult on our plans to install a subsea 
HVDC cable between Weisdale Voe on Shetland and Noss Head in 
Caithness as part of the wider Shetland HVDC connection project.
 
Prior to submitting an application for a marine license to Marine 
Scotland and an application for a marine works license to Shetland 
Islands Council, we will be holding two additional events to present 
responses to comments received during our consultation.

We welcome all local stakeholders and interested parties to attend our 
open-door events and meet with the project team to discuss our plans. 
 
For more information, please come along to an event. If you are 
unable to attend an event, further information is also available from the 
project webpage or can be obtained via the project Community Liaison 
Manager:

Kelly Scott
Community Liaison Manager

Mob:  07443 772 946 
Email: kelly.scott@sse.com

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/shetland @ssencommunity

Tuesday
8th October 2019

Sound Public Hall
Lerwick

16:30 – 19.30

Thursday
10th October 2019

Wick Assembly Rooms
Caithness

16:30 – 19.30


